
 

 

                    

12th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Y5 will be having a Tudor WOW day to celebrate the end of our ‘Brave New World’ topic on Wednesday 3rd January 

2024 (First day back).  

 

For this day, it would really enhance the experience if children came to school dressed as Tudors. 

 

Below are some pictures with ideas of how children could dress. This is meant as guidance only, so please feel free to 

send your child wearing anything appropriate that you have at home or can borrow – they could even wear the 

crown they wore for the KS2 Christmas production! 

 

 

 

Please do not go to any expense with the costume. We hope the children will enjoy the variety of activities planned 

for the day.  

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs Green, Mrs Sutcliff and Miss Johnstone 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


